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Hart County Board of Assessors

P.O. Box 810
165 W. Franklin Street

Hartwell,, GA  30643

Board Members:  

James McMullan, Chairman

Anne Thompson

Gene Crump

The Hart County Board of Assessors met Thursday, October 4, 2007, for a Regular Monthly Meeting at the Hart County Administration Building.  Those in attendance were Board of Assessor members:  James McMullan, Chairman, Anne Thompson, and Gene Crump.  Also in attendance were Bruce Grant, Appraiser, Pete Nagele, RobertTecho and Megan Davis, Hartwell Sun Reporter.

Bruce Grant took minutes for this meeting.  Rebecca Duncan was attending the WINGAP Conference in Savannah, GA.

Mr. McMullan, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 9:00 A.M. and Mr. Crump opened with prayer.

Motion was made by Mr. Crump to amend the agenda as recommended:  1) Draft reply to BOE letter.  Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson.  Motion passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mr. McMullan to approve the September 20, 2007 minutes as written.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump.  Motion passed by unanimous consent.

Discussion:   A copy of the RFP needed (Thompson/Crump had problems opening electronic version).  

Mr. Crump had a printed copy.  Prep. Jon Caime Reviewed Jimmy Nolan – in good form

Explanation/background provided to the newspaper for purpose of mapping

Distributed draft letter to BOA for review.  To be approved at a later date for distribution to BOE.

Motion was made by Mr. Crump to approve the draft RFP for the aerial flyover for submission to the County Administrator, Jon Caime.  Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson.  Motion passed by unanimous consent. 

Motion was made by Mrs. Thompson to accept the letter written to the BOC requesting code enforcement status and forward to the County Administrator.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump.  Motion passed by unanimous consent.

Motion was made by Mrs. Thompson that the identification of and display of permits be a priority item of appraisal staff during field work.  Motion was seconded by Mr. Crump. Motion passed by unanimous consent.

The next Board of Assessor meeting will be Thursday, October 18, 2007 at 4:00 P.M...  The meeting will be held at the Hart County Administration Building, 800 Chandler Street.

There being no further business, Mr. Crump made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 11:30 A.M.  Motion was seconded by Mrs. Thompson.  Motion passed by unanimous consent.
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